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Subject – Annual Examination, Feb-March, 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
Namaskar. 
 
 
This is to bring in your kind knowledge that the Annual Examination of classes 
III to IX, and XI will be starting from 28th February, 2022 (Monday). The date 
sheet for the same and the mode of conduct of examination will be shared with 
you in near future. The date sheet for the Board Exam. (Term II) of classes X and 
XII will be issued by the CBSE. 
 
Kindly note –  
 

1. Make your wards attend the classes regularly, listen attentively and get 
their queries answered from their teachers.  

2. Students must study hard according to a well planned routine. They must 
prepare a time table of self study in which they make time for the revision 
of all the subjects. 

3. It is often observed that students of classes VIII upwards go for private 
tuition classes on their own conveyance. Being underage this practice is 
not only against the law, it puts the child and other road users at risk also 
due their unsupervised rash driving. Kindly think twice before handing 
over your scooter or car to your son/daughter.	

4. One more wrong practice that may not be coming in the knowledge of the 
parents is that many a times the tuition bound children gather in big groups 
on the deserted roads or in the parks, and while away their precious time. 
Parents must keep a check on the timings of tuition classes of their wards 
and must guide them to reach back home in time.  

 
 

I once again request you to send your wards of classes VI upwards to attend 
offline classes in the school. Online teaching is a good tool being used to reach 
out to the students since when the COVID-19 pandemic has started, but it is not 
the best and the final substitute for face to face interaction between the children 



and their teachers in the school set up. You must make the best use of the time 
left for this session by sending your wards to school regularly. 
 
You are also requested to clear the pendency, if any, of the school fee and 
transport fee of your wards before the start of the annual examination, positively. 
 
Thank you 
 
Educationally yours  
 
Jaswinder K. Sidhu 
Principal 


